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INCOSE and Booz Allen Hamilton Sign Systems Engineering Certification Agreement

San Diego CA — Booz Allen Hamilton, Inc., based in McLean, Virginia, USA, and, The International Council on Systems 
Engineering (INCOSE) based in San Diego, California, USA, signed an agreement that will allow Booz Allen to leverage 
INCOSE’s Certified Systems Engineering Professional (CSEP) program. Through the terms of this agreement, Booz Allen and 
INCOSE will collaborate in the granting of the status of CSEP to appropriately experienced Booz Allen systems engineers.

“By entering a certification agreement with INCOSE, we will continue to be a leader in the application of systems engineering to 
deliver results to our clients. Booz Allen has been a strong supporter of INCOSE and its certification program, and currently has 
the most CSEPs of any organization worldwide ,”  said Booz Allen Vice President Jack Welsh. With regard to Systems 
Engineering and Integration (SE&I) the firm’s capability aids clients in optimizing results in the delivery of large-scale, complex 
systems development programs.

“INCOSE’s CSEP designation is the worldwide reference for systems engineering professionalism. INCOSE is pleased to enter 
this agreement with Booz Allen to advance the practice of systems engineering and to welcome their experts into our 
certification program," said Pat Hale, President of INCOSE.

INCOSE is a not-for-profit professional organization serving about 7000 members in over 22 countries. INCOSE’s mission is to 
advance the state of the art and practice of systems engineering in industry, academia, and government by promoting 
interdisciplinary, scaleable approaches to produce appropriate solutions that meet societal needs.
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